

BEARWOOD Primary and Nursery School

Headteacher Mrs Laura Bennett Deputy Headteacher Mrs Sally Wall Bearwood Primary and Nursery School Barons Road Bearwood Bournemouth BH11 9UN

Phone: 01202 590703 Fax: 01202 590703

email: school@bearwood.poole.sch.uk Web: www.bearwood.poole.sch.uk

Learning, Enjoying & Succeeding Together

19th March 2020

Dear Parents/Carers,

The education of your child remains at the forefront, so in light of the announcement by the Department for Health to close schools until further notice, we have created a bank of resources to minimise the disruption to your child's education. A number of these resources can be accessed online and others will be coming home with your child today. As your child is in Year 6, please could you endeavour to support them in ensuring that there are opportunities to complete the work set. For further information please see the attached.

As soon as we receive further information from the Government about re-opening we will advise you.

Yours sincerely

Laura Bennett Headteacher















